
 

Gentry Fights Excessive Energy Consumption in 
the Police and Court Building

The City of Gentry, Arkansas utilized its Energy 

Efficiency and Conservation Block Grant (EECBG) to 

create substantial, sustainable, and measurable 
energy savings for its residents.  

Gentry used EECBG funding to… 

� Install a new HVAC system to replace an older, 

inefficient system 

� Reduce energy use of the HVAC system by an 
estimated 20% annually  

� Create a more comfortable environment for 

police officers, county municipal court judge 

staff, city council members, and the general 

public 

For more information about Gentry’s EECBG activities, 

contact Kevin Johnson at (479)-212-0839, or 
mayorjohnson@gmail.com.  

Impact on Gentry, AR 

� $40,000 in EECBG funding 
� 3 jobs created or retained 
� $848 in estimated energy 

cost savings annually 
� 7200 kilowatt-hours of 

estimated energy saved 
annually 

� 3 metric tons of CO2 
emissions estimated to be 
prevented annually 
 

 

 

The Arkansas Energy Office (AEO), a division of the Arkansas 
Economic Development Commission (AEDC), operates the 
EECBG grant program through the American Recovery and 

Reinvestment Act. ArkansasEnergy.org


